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Licensing

From: me
Sent: 21 May 2023 19:09
To: Licensing

Categories: Kathryn

Dear Christine James and Tia Ross 

I hope this email finds you well. I am writing to request a meeting to discuss my recent variation 
application to my license with Dorset Council. I have recently become aware that there has been 
an objection from Weymouth Town Council regarding my application. I believe that a face-to-face 
meeting would be beneficial to discuss my application in detail and address any concerns that 
may have arisen. 

I am extremely passionate about my work and have been working hard for the past 8 months with 
the police and the council to ensure that my business is operating in full compliance with all 
relevant laws and regulations. I would like to take this opportunity to explain my variation 
application in detail and how it is in line with my commitment to providing the best service to my 
customers while ensuring their safety and well-being. 

I understand that Weymouth Town Council has concerns regarding my application, and I am keen 
to discuss these with you or any other responsible person. I am confident that I can address any 
issues that may have arisen and provide you with the reassurance that my business is operating 
responsibly and ethically. 

Please let me know if it would be possible to arrange a meeting at your earliest convenience. I am 
available at any time that is suitable for you, and I look forward to discussing this matter with you 
further. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

Yours sincerely, 

Parviz  

 


